



Ecclesiastes 3: 1-5 says: For everything there is a season, a time for every activity under heaven. A time to be born and a time to die. A time to plant and a time to harvest. A time to kill and a time to heal. A time to tear down and a time to build up. A time to cry and a time to laugh. A time to grieve and a time to dance. A time to scatter stones and a time to gather stones. A time to embrace and a time to turn away. (New Living Translation)

At this point in time SetFree is in a transition time. It is a time we are embracing and moving forward to meet the needs of even more people. Change is always hard but as the scripture says, we are to embrace it and move forward. It is an exciting time and I can't wait to see what the Lord is going to do with SetFree in the coming years.

This past year, 2017, has been a hard year. We have met with much heartache but through our sorrow we have been able to minister freedom to many. This past year we have lost three of our ministers to illness. The most recent was our beloved Pat Wistner. Pat was a co-minister with me, and devoted to the ministry up until the end. We miss Pat so very much but know that she is dancing with Jesus. Pat was a prayer partner and minister with me for over 15 years. During that time we saw many participants come to Christ, set free, and healed. Pat lost her battle to cancer in October but never gave up the fight. She ministered full time until the last month of her life, always looking forward to seeing each person come into their destiny.

For the past 11 years we were privileged to office at Gamma Engineering in Mansfield, Texas. It was such an honor to minister there and speak into the lives of the employees, as well as having our regular clients come into the plant. The Bontke family blessed us abundantly by including us in their family business, as ministers. Gamma Engineering sold in March of this year and at that point we moved SetFree Ministry to Bedford, Texas. Even through the move, Pat's illness, and my broken foot we were able to minister freedom to several during that time. We never missed a day of ministry.

As we move into 2018, I am so grateful for the ministers that have come forward to minister with me. We already have a seminar scheduled for January 22 - 25, 2018. We are looking forward to this seminar as we will be teaching on the things in our present day culture that are affecting us today. This includes video games, tattoos, homosexually, PTSD as well as some of the conventional ways the enemy comes into our lives without us even being aware. We will also include some aspects of the land and how past history can affect us today.

This next year I am looking forward to doing more short workshops or evening classes. This will include traveling to other cities and congregations. If anyone is interested in having a speaker at your church give me a call at (817) 274-5113 and I will see what we can work out.

SetFree has always been funded entirely through donations. It will continue to operate in this manner. The Lord has blessed us through the years and we are trusting in His continual provision. If you care to sow into the ministry of freedom we greatly appreciate it. Monthly contributions of any size are such a blessing to many. We have been able to give assistance to people's financial needs as well and spiritual needs through the years. It is a blessing to see freedom in all aspects of a person's life.

As the holiday season is upon us I want to wish all of you a Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year.

Blessings,

Margaret Striegler

Minister of Personal Ministry

PO Box 3503

Arlington, TX 76007

setfreepophop@gmail.com

www.setfreeprinceofpeacechurch.org

GLORY TO GOD IN THE HIGHEST

and on earth peace, good will toward men.